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MATHLETICS 

First of all, congratulations to those students who earned certificates over the summer.  You 

should have received them in the last few days.  For those of you who are new to our 

school, Mathletics is an interactive mathematics resource which can be used to practise or to 

challenge, and includes the option to compete live against other students in the school, or 

around the world.  Children can use computers in school or at home to access the 

website.  Please note that iPads are also now supported.  Teachers are able to monitor 

progress and to set homework.  Certificates can be earned each week.   

There is a parent area on the website, which includes access to a guide explaining how you 

can get more out of Mathletics, perhaps by opting to receive weekly email progress reports.  

User names and passwords remain unchanged.  If pupils have forgotten theirs, everyone 

will receive a passcard from their mathematics teacher which will be stuck into the Learning 

Link.   

 

Thank you once again to our PTA for funding this activity. If you have any queries, please 

contact me via the school office.  

Mrs Joy Anderson,  Mathletics coordinator 

 


